
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor & Council 
From:  Benjamin A. Reeves, Santaquin City Manager 
Date:  April 6, 2021 
Subject: Firefighter Retirement System Resolution Clarification  
 

Mayor & Council,  

During your March 16th meeting, you approved the application to URS for participation in their 
firefighter retirement program in order to support your decision to hire Santaquin City’s first 
full-time firefighter; Chief Ryan Lind.  However, a clarification on the language of that resolution 
is needed in order to assure parity and equal treatment with our public safety (police) office 
program.   

This is a housekeeping item and clarification requirement stemming from your previous 
approval.  

 

  

  


